

Town of Carrboro

Town Hall
301 W. Main St.
Carrboro, NC 27510

Meeting Minutes

Board of Aldermen

Sunday, March 5, 2017

12:00 PM

The Rizzo Conference Center

Present: Mayor Lydia Lavelle, Alderman Damon Seils, Alderman Sammy Slade, Alderman Bethany Chaney, Alderman Michelle Johnson, Alderman Jacquelyn Gist, Alderman Randee Haven-O'Donnell

Also Present: David Andrews, Town Manager, Catherine Dorando, Town Clerk, Nick Herman, Town Attorney, Trish McGuire, Planning Director, JD Freeman, Public Works Director, Arche McAdoo, Finance Director, Carol Dorsey, HR Director, Randy Dodd, Environmental Planner

JD Freeman and Trish McGuire provided the Board of Aldermen with information on the Town's current stormwater management systems and explained the processes associated with creating a stormwater utility. The Board discussed various issues and concerns with the Town Manager and Town Attorney.

Staff will report back at a future meeting regarding the goals of the stormwater utility and best practices related to increasing both the quality and quantity of the stormwater. The Board will need to make future decisions related to the creation of a stormwater taskforce, how the stormwater utility will be funded, and how best to proceed.

The meeting ended at 4:00 p.m.